
Board Rules Update 
 

 

The administrative regulations for the Board of 
Medical Practice have been revised. The updated 
version has an effective date of May 1, 2024. The 
most significant changes are the addition of 
regulations enacting the new telehealth 
credentials for MDs, PAs, and podiatrists that are 
discussed above. 

 

Apart from the telehealth additions, many of the revisions are technical in nature. Some 
of the more notable revisions apart from the telehealth credentials include: 

• Addition of details about the makeup and meetings of the Board’s 
Licensing Committee. 

• Amendment of the wording about a licensee’s obligation to promptly 
inform the Board when their contact information changes. This is to 
provide greater clarity that the obligation includes changes to what is 
designated by the licensee as their “public address.” 

• Revision of the language about the time limitation for passing all sections 
of the USMLE to address the period during COVID-19 when 
administration of the USMLE was suspended. 

• Modification of some of the requirements for supervision of radiologist 
assistants.  

 

The revised rules are available on the Board’s website. 

 

The Board is already beginning to work on the next revision to the Rules to adopt 
changes to the licensing process that were recently approved by the Board. Individuals 
and organizations are invited to submit suggestions for changes to Rules. Suggestions 
may be emailed to AHS.VDHMedicalBoard@vermont.gov 
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https://hzifam8ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IDsgMwXtIkgLQ-jGXMmTZlrbe6K2gpgiz2ZeoJIFFxALVn7WXg9D_yfHl-871ykH1lg5VxnFnf7oiddMO1mzkyfOmPyCT-9qYxpb4OEfGOtDzfgBLct64nbeldwgIsk_2jLl3Ly3OFyFR5dx6wDO02so01Sing6Nsu3Gzm-t6KgtjkCrOCH0LDhVFGy18XjNeuVKRyKEco8P8eYLHS6mosihhw0DPKt8tivMD5hX600xEJmkc12mTtRtMhLpYc7t&c=G3uoqRV5iwUIZWa815Ti1JfzlJPN1yfO9pzPscynRvgP7CXQwAhASw==&ch=kvG_wPDAySgjTGuEpvpgkZPz18tlbc0cXhLK19lItQ10sqUi0l5-Vw==
mailto:AHS.VDHMedicalBoard@vermont.gov

